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                                                    UNIVERSIDADE ESTADUAL PAULISTA           

                                                        “JÚLIO DE MESQUITA FILHO”

                                                               Campus de Araraquara

Professor Assis Vicente Benedetti

Eclética Química Journal

Dear Professor Dr. Assis Vicente Benedetti,


We, the authors, are pleased and grateful for the meticulously constructive review sent us on the manuscript submitted for publication in your most esteemed Journal. 

The comments made by the reviewers have really contributed towards the improvement of the manuscript. The recommended changes have been made to the manuscript and have been highlighted as requested. 

The answers to each point raised by the reviewers are given below:

	Items
	Comments
	Answer

	1
	Abstract – Numerous presentation problems were noted. This should be rewritten as follows.
	The Abstract was rewritten as model.

	2
	Page 2, para 1, line 3
	Corrections have been made.

	3
	Page 2, para 1, lines 8 and 9
	This text was excluded.

	4
	Page 2, para 2, line 5
	Corrections have been made.

	5
	Page 3, 2.2 Fungal isolation and identification
	The suggested details have been incorporated into the text.

	
	We have checked the level of similarity of your manuscript with our anti-plagiarism software and we detected a high level of use of excerpts.
	All text has been revised to eliminate as many references as possible. The software highlighted as plagiarism description of equipment, technical terms, methodologies and classifications of fungi and substances, which can not describe them otherwise. The description of the experimental part and the nomenclatures were not altered, since they are consolidated and always used by our research group. The results presented were obtained during the masters of Carolina Rabal Biasetto, main author, and her dissertation is deposited in the UNESP repository.


We would like to warmly express our deepest gratitude for your time and attention, as well as the contributions of the reviewers which have all been constructively helpful in improving the manuscript.

Cordial regards,

The Authors
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